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Year 2015

Number 5184

Letter P

Planning application address 68 Shoot Up Hill
Title Ms.

Your First Name Madeleine

Initial

Last Name Burbidge

Organisation

Comment Type Support
Postcode NW3 7DT
Address line 1 18 Frognal Lane

Address line 2

Address line 3

Postcode NW3 7DT

Your comments on the planning | fully support Mulberry House School's application to extend

application its premises. It will give the school new classrooms and a
much-needed covered outdoor space. The design of the
extension is very attractive as well as functional. | believe
that the improved and extended building will greatly
enhance the streetscape as well as allow the school to excel
further in what it does best - the excellent education and
care of young children.
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Your comments on the planning
application

2015

5184

P

68 Shoot Up Hill

Dr.

Stephen

Cannon-Brookes

Support

10 Brooksville Av

NWBETG

stephen@cblighting.com

stephen@cblighting.com

02089648300

The proposed extension is a well designed addition to the
current school. It will both expand the capability of the
schoal to meet the needs of its students and will be a
positive addition in architectural terms to the locality. At
present, the current school building is desperately short of
space, so the addition will greatly enhance the facilities
available as well as allow physical access to children for
whom the existing access is inadequate. In providing a large
multipurpose space which can easily accommodate the
whole school or be subdivided the design will facilitate the
inclusive character of the institution and expand the range of
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activities that can be undertaken. The designers have found
an elegant and rationale solution to both meeting the
schoal's needs and respecting the site. It is encouraging to
see the procurement of a piece of high quality architectural
design in this situation and these are the grounds for my
wholesale support of the application.

Dr Stephen Cannon-Brookes
(Lecturer, Bartlett School of Architecture, UCL and Partner
Cannon-Brookes Lighting & Design)
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